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16th January 2013 
 

FSA investigation into horse DNA found in some burgers  

 
The Food Safety Authority of Ireland (FSAI) reported yesterday (Tuesday, 15 January) that an 
analysis they carried out into the authenticity, or labelling accuracy, of a number of burger products 
revealed that some contained horse and pig DNA. 
 
It can be confirmed that Campbell Brothers do not produce, purchase or trade in equine products.  
 
 It can also be confirmed that no products from the suppliers involved are used in the 
manufacturing process to produce burgers or any other manufactured products.  
 
For ease of reference the FSAI report can be reviewed on their website at www.fsai.ie. This 
website can provide a link to the published report and Table of Results which confirms level of 
detection and products that have been affected.  
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me direct should you require any further information. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

 Margaret Tait 
Operations Director 

           By appointment  to  
Her Majesty the Queen 
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